WHS Parent Update (9-5-23)

Dear Waterford High School Families,

This is just a friendly reminder that the Waterford High School **Back-to-School Night** is this Thursday, September 7, starting at 5:30 pm in the WHS Auditorium. After a 15-minute greeting from the high school administration team, the evening is an open-house format from 5:45-7:00 pm where you can visit the teachers you wish to in the order you prefer.

Teachers and counseling staff will be in classrooms or other meeting locations for you to visit, and we will also have a representative from the Waterford Public Library on hand to let you know about all of the free resources the library provides, especially for teens.

To help you make the most of the evening, you should come with a list of your child's classroom teachers. The easiest way to do this is to log on to the PowerSchool parent portal, which will list them all, but we will also be able to assist you with looking up your child's schedule if needed when you arrive at Back-to-School Night. We will have paper copies of student schedules and lists of teacher room locations available for you to pick up as well.

And don't forget, our first Parent's Advisory Coffee will be Wednesday, Sept. 27, at 7:30 am in the Library Reading Room. I hope you can join us then for a cup of coffee and conversation about the start of the school year.

Go Lancers!

Kirk Samuelson

WHS Principal